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SALUTE TO PUBLIC LIBRARY SECTION LEADERS

Charlesanna Fox, Chairman of the Public Library Division of the North Carolina
Library Association, and the several Committee Chairmen of the Public Library Divisien
have been working unceasingly and most successfully during the current biennium to
improve and promote public library development in North Carolina.

Working hand in hand with Charlesanna Fox has been Elizabeth House and the
grand group of Associates which Miss House has at the Library Commission. It is
difficult to divide the credit for all the accomplishments between the Commission Staff
and the Public Library Division, but the results of the work bids fair to become his-
toric accomplishments for public libraries in North Carolina.

Charlesanna Fox gracefully passes the credit to the Committee Chairmen, but
Charlesanna has been giving the leadership which is so necessary for real accomplishment.
Elizabeth House likewise passes the credit to the wonderful Staff she has assembled
as her Associates in Raleigh.

To list all the accomplishments of the two groups working together is beyond the
purposes of this note, but public librarians will be proud when all this work is detailed
at the next North Carolina Library Association meeting.

The purpose of this note is to salute Charlesanna Fox and her co-workers, and Eliza-
beth House and her Staff.

—Hoyr R. GALvVIN,
Director of Public Library
Charlotte & Mecklenburg County
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